## **David Schulz**

From: Louise

**Sent:** January 8, 2022 1:27 PM

**To:** David Schulz **Subject:** Cannabis Store

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hello Mr.Schulz,

As a new senior resident here in Port Colborne, unsure where to voice my opinion regarding the opening of a Cannabis Store.

Unsure as to whether or not I can attending the meeting.

However I would definitely like to voice my opinion.

It is sad to say, but truly I DO NOT feel another cannabis store is necessary.

Living on Main street east, and as a senior, it is unfortunate, that there is room for Cannabis store, and there are already some around, however there is no room to have a grocery store close by., nor a clinic close by, nor anymore local Port Colborne transit, but room for a Cannabis store, really??. Very disappointing.

However, as a Canadian citizen I feel it is my right to voice my opinion in what surrounds my living area.

Thank-you for your time,

Louise Tosques-DiLalla